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I oppose this bill being that no other healthcare workers have caps on their pay. 

Without staffing more facilities will remain short staffed being workers will choose to 

not work at all especially being that staffing agency workers usually fill in positions 

regular employees are unwilling to fill. Thank you for viewing my testimony 


